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375 NORTH GCAROLWOOD DRIVE
Los ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90077

June 16, 1982

Mr. Henri Temianka, Director

California Chamber Symphony
Society, Inc.

2219 South Bentley Avenue, #202

Los Angeles, California 90064

Dear Mr. Temianka,

Is there a biblical text that has, in the
past, been read with the Haydn work? I

am going to Rome soon, to be gone until
September. Assuming that the text is from
the New Testament, the King James version,
will you assemble the material and send it

to me through my secretary. I cannot promise
to participate, but I will consider it. What
are the dates of your season?

Sincerely yours,

777,

Gregory Peck
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